
28 February 2013

To: Chairman of the College of Micronesia-FSM Board

Thru: President of the College of Micronesia-FSM________

From: President of the Faculty/Staff Senate 

Subject: Report to The College of Micronesia-FSM Board of Regents 

The following is an update on the activities of the College of Micronesia-FSM Faculty/ Staff Senate.  

1. The Faculty/ Staff Senate president is participating in the Strategic Planning group chaired by 
VPIEQA .  There has been on going dialogue/ feedback with faculty and staff concerning the 
development of the new strategic plan.

2. The Faculty/ Staff Senate is currently working with faculty members and the working group 
concerning the issue of faculty part-time compensation.   There has been on going dialogue/ 
feedback with faculty concerning the issue surrounding part-time compensation.  The 
Faculty/Staff Senate is hoping to have a recommendation prepared to present to the EC before 
the end of March.

3. The Faculty/Staff Senate held a general meeting with the ALO and president to discuss the 
progress of the SLO report and Mid-Term report.  The meeting was very productive and many 
of the faculty were able to contribute supporting data to the SLO report.  

4. The  Faculty/Staff Senate is currently updating our by-laws to be in line with the new 
participatory governance policy.  This will be completed in by the beginning of Fall 2013.

Thank you,

Christopher Ross Perkins 
President Faculty/Staff Senate


